
 



 
 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 



 
 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 



 
 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 



 
 

 

 



 
 



 
 



 
 

 

 

 

 



 
 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 



 
 

 



 
 

 



 
 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 



 
 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 





Springfield University Hospital 
Building 14, Estates and Regeneration Department 

 61 Glenburnie Road,  
London, SW17 7DJ 

Switchboard:  0203 513 6000 
Direct Line:  0203 513 6280 

www.swlstg-tr.nhs.uk 

BY EMAIL 
 

[DATE] 

Dear [SALUTATION] 

 

Update on the future of Barnes Hospital – October 2017 

 

As you may be aware, over the last few years South West London and St George’s Mental Health 

NHS Trust (the Trust) have been developing options for our Barnes Hospital site as part of our Estate 

Modernisation Programme.  

 

Earlier this year the Trust carried out an initial stage of marketing to help us understand the potential 

options for the Barnes Hospital site and inform our next steps. As we look ahead to the next stage in 

the process, we would be grateful for the opportunity to meet with you and provide you with an 

update. 

 

Mental health inpatient services have not been provided at Barnes Hospital since 2013 and the site is 

significantly underused, with only 25% of the site currently in use to provide healthcare services. The 

remaining buildings are not fit for purpose as their condition and design make them unsuitable for 

modern mental healthcare services, and the fact that they are no longer used has unfortunately made 

them a target for vandalism and anti-social behaviour.  

 

Going forward, the Trust will retain Garden House and this building will be used to deliver modern 

mental health outpatient services. Staff and service levels will not be reduced as a result of the Estate 

Modernisation Programme and we are working closely with the Richmond Clinical Commissioning 

Group to develop the services which will be delivered in the borough.  

 

We fully appreciate the high level of local interest surrounding the development of this site and, with 

this in mind, we will be consulting with local residents in the coming weeks to ensure they have the 

opportunity to view the plans and give their feedback. 

 

We have informally consulted with and will continue to work with the London Borough of Richmond 

upon Thames, the Friends of Barnes Hospital, the Richmond GP Federation and other key partners to 

develop the future vision for this site.  

 

If you would like to arrange a meeting with the project team, please contact Sam Wilson at Cascade 

Communications, who are assisting us with our community consultation, on 020 7871 3565 or by 

email at swilson@cascadepr.co.uk, to arrange a mutually convenient meeting. 

  

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you need more information in the meantime.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

[SIGNATURE] 

Matthew Neal   
Estate Modernisation Programme Director 

 

http://www.swlstg-tr.nhs.uk/
mailto:swilson@cascadepr.co.uk




Public consultation on the plans for Barnes Hospital
November 2017

Dear Neighbour

As you may be aware, over the last few years South  
West London and St George’s Mental Health NHS Trust (the 
Trust) have been exploring options for our Barnes Hospital  
site as part of our Estate Modernisation Programme.

Following an initial stage of marketing to inform our options 
for the site, the Trust has been working with CPMG Architects 
to develop a vision for the site which could deliver new homes 
alongside improved healthcare facilities and provide land for  
a new school. 

Before the plans progress any further, we would like to  
invite the community to view the plans at this early stage. The 
exhibition will be held on Friday 10 and Monday 13 November 
2017 at Barnes Hospital and full details can be found overleaf. 

The Trust is committed to working with the community,  
the Friends of Barnes Hospital and local stakeholders as  
the plans progress. 

Representatives of the Trust will be in attendance to discuss 
your views on the plans and the Friends of Barnes Hospital have 
also kindly offered to be on hand to support the Trust team with 
feedback and comments. We hope you are able to attend and 
look forward to meeting you.



Mental health inpatient services have not been provided at Barnes  
Hospital since 2013 and the site is significantly underused. Only 25% 
of the site is currently used to provide healthcare services and the 
remaining buildings are disused.

Importantly, the Trust will be retaining a presence on site to  
deliver modern mental health outpatient services. Staff and service 
levels will not be reduced as a result of the Estate Modernisation 
Programme and we are working closely with the Richmond Clinical 
Commissioning Group to develop the services which will be 
delivered in the borough.

The Estate Modernisation Programme will secure a multi-million 
pound investment to transform mental healthcare services in South 
West London and benefit the 1.1 million people we serve in the 
boroughs of Richmond, Wandsworth, Kingston, Merton and Sutton.

When?
Friday 10 and Monday 13 November from 4pm to 8pm

Where?
Garden House, Barnes Hospital, South Worple Way, Barnes, 
SW14 8SU

Any questions? 
If you would like any further information on the Estate 
Modernisation Programme or Barnes Hospital, please visit  
www.swlstg-tr.nhs.uk/estate-modernisation, email  
regeneration@swlstg-tr.nhs.uk or call 020 7871 3565.

Background
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Public consultation  
on the plans for Barnes Hospital

Welcome

South West London and St George’s Mental Health NHS Trust (the Trust) welcomes 
you to our consultation event to showcase the initial plans for the Barnes Hospital site. 
In the last few years the Trust has been developing options for our Barnes Hospital site as 
part of our Estate Modernisation Programme (EMP). The EMP, which has been approved 
by our local authority partners, will modernise our built estate – replacing outdated 
buildings with state-of-the-art facilities – and will facilitate improved service delivery, 
particularly in terms of our community services.

As the leading provider of mental health services across south west London, we are 
committed to delivering the highest standards for the 1.1 million people we serve in the 
boroughs of Richmond, Wandsworth, Kingston, Merton and Sutton.

We have representatives here today from across our organisation and the EMP team. 
We hope we can answer your questions, whether it is about the future development of 
the Barnes Hospital site or the work we do across the five London boroughs we serve.

What is an outline planning application?
An outline planning application seeks to establish the principle of a proposed 
development. The detailed aspects of a scheme, specifically access, appearance, 
landscaping and layout in scale are called ‘Reserved Matters’. It is possible to seek outline 
permission with all or just some of those matters reserved for future consideration. 

Subject to outline permission being granted, we intend that a further community 
consultation would be held before ‘Reserved Matters’ submissions are made to the 
local planning authority.

Aerial view of the existing site

“�We hope we can answer your questions, whether it is  
about the future development of the Barnes Hospital site  
or the work we do across the five London boroughs  
we serve.”



Public consultation  
on the plans for Barnes Hospital

Background

First opened as Barnes Isolation Hospital in 1889, Barnes Hospital joined the  
NHS in 1948 and is now being managed by South West London and St George’s 
Mental Health NHS Trust.

Mental health inpatient services have not been provided at Barnes Hospital since 2013 
and the site is significantly underused, with approximately 25% of the site currently in use 
to provide healthcare services. 

The remaining buildings are unsuitable for modern mental healthcare services. 
Whilst the Trust has added security to the building, with the buildings being vacant, 
they unfortunately continue to be a target for vandalism and anti-social behaviour. The 
associated costs mean that we are having to spend money on floorspace that we don’t 
need – money that we would much prefer to spend on patient care.

OS Map extract 1896 –appearance of hospital site

OS Map extract 1920 – expansion of hospital site

OS Map extract 1936 – expansion of hospital siteView of the existing site View of the existing site

Did you know?
The Trust employs over 2,000 staff to provide care and treatment for approximately 
20,000 people in South West London and beyond.



Public consultation  
on the plans for Barnes Hospital

What is the Estate Modernisation Programme?

The EMP is an exciting programme which will revolutionise the way mental health 
services are delivered in south west London for generations to come and will also 
provide new facilities for our local communities.

We are working with local people and service users to transform mental health services in 
south west London through a multi-million pound investment in our services and facilities.

What does this mean for Barnes Hospital?
Earlier this year the Trust carried out an initial stage of marketing to help us to understand 
the potential options for the Barnes Hospital site and to inform our next steps.

We are now bringing forward outline plans for the site, which will maintain excellent 
mental healthcare services alongside new homes and community uses. We hope this will 
enable us to appoint a preferred bidder for the site, who will deliver excellent value for the 
NHS and allow us to reinvest all funds from the sale of the site into our services.

An update on Springfield and Tolworth Hospitals 
In October we were delighted to announce the selection of Springfield and Tolworth 
Estate Partnership (STEP), a partnership between Kajima Partnerships and Sir Robert 
McAlpine Capital Ventures Ltd, as our preferred development partner to deliver the new 
hospitals at Springfield and Tolworth. STEP will work alongside the Trust to progress the 
EMP and transform the way we deliver mental health services for generations to come.

The announcement of the preferred development partner marks a significant milestone 
in the development of the EMP, and enables the proposals to be finalised for a full business 
case to be submitted to the Government for approval.

View of the new hospital at Tolworth

View of the new hospital at Springfield

“�We are now bringing forward outline plans for the site, 
which will maintain excellent mental healthcare services 
alongside new homes and community uses.”


